
Thank you for your work on Act 76. Growing the workforce in VT is a top priority for 
Governor Scott, and his proposed cuts to funding for childcare make this goal 
impossible. It is only because of the subsidy for preschoolers that it makes financial 
sense to send my two kids to school and go to work in Bennington.This is of 
particular importance to my autistic child, who receives essential services while at 
school. Please reject the Governor’s proposed cuts to funding for childcare. 
Janet Buonanno  
 


